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From: Danielle Meggos [mailto:Danielle.Meggos@rfs.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, 20 April 2012 10:40 AM 
To: Valentine, Nick 
Subject: RE:  
 
Hi Nick 
 
I have spoken briefly to the Group Manager responsible for this area and can confirm that the 
presence of wind turbines is unlikely to restrict our fire fighting operations. Rather we will adapt to 
the circumstances and may choose a method other than aerial water bombing if there would be 
difficulties flying close to the turbines. 
 
I am waiting to get comments back on restrictions on flying around turbines and any comments on 
the Victorian CFA Guidelines for Wind Farms. 
 
Regards 
Danielle  
 

 
 

 

 
Danielle Meggos 
A/Manager 
Planning and Development 
 
NSW Rural Fire Service 
Headquarters | 15 Carter Street | Lidcombe NSW 2141 
Locked Bag 17 | Granville NSW 2142 
p 02 8741 5445 | f 02 8741 5433| e danielle.meggos@rfs.nsw.gov.au 
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